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RE Official Information Act request CDHB 10248 
 
I refer to your email, dated 10 January 2020 requesting the following information under the Official 
Information Act from Canterbury DHB regarding population nutrition promotion. Specifically:   
 

 We would like to get an estimate of your DHB budget for population nutrition promotion (as per 
definition above) over the last 3 years (2017/18, 2018/19, 2019/20).  

  
Please refer to Table one (below) for the Canterbury DHB budget for population nutrition promotion 
over the last three years. 
 
Table one: 

 2017-2018 2018-2019 2019-2020 

Green Prescription $499,937.00 $505,786.00 $511,670.00 

Raising Healthy Kids $340,500.00* $266,500.00 $240,146.00 

Healthy Lifestyles & Active Canterbury 
Network** 

$338,600.00 $342,089.00 $352,800.00 

Breastfeeding Support $290,250.00 $292,693.00 $311,170.00 

Total per year $1,469,287 $1,407,068 $1,415,786 

* The 2017/18 budget for Supporting Healthy Kids includes funding carried over from the 2016/17 
** Senior Chef and Appetite for Life are included under the Healthy Lifestyles & Active Canterbury Network. 

 
Please note that there is a wide range of additional programmes and services that are focused on 
improving health outcomes for individuals and accumulatively at a population level across the 
Canterbury health system that also include elements of nutritional advice and education (e.g. pregnancy 
and parenting education, breastfeeding support, Wellchild Tamariki Ora, Marae based initiatives for 
Maori and Community and Public Health Healthy Schools programmes).  It is not possible to identify the 
population nutrition promotion element of funding within these services.   
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I trust that this satisfies your interest in this matter. 
 
Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the 
Canterbury DHB website after your receipt of this response. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Carolyn Gullery 
Executive Director 
Planning, Funding & Decision Support 

 




